cOrl.
Tlopl's Register of Shippay,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. |

8th July, 1921.

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of your letter of the

16th ultimo respecting the survey of the water tube
boilers of the steamer "ABRAHAKM LINCOLN®, and, in reply,
I have to say that in the circumstances you mention the
Gomuittee, who had the case before them at their meeting
to-day, have deferred consideration of the same for the
present. I shall be glad however if you will advise me
1mmediatuly-you receive any fu;thcr informhtion in regard
to the matter.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
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/" Besratary.

The Surveyors,

PHILADELPHIA.
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